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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

2.            Oppose Henry  Porter While there is no dispute that inflation warrents a V increase, however, no 
increase is warranted based on the inferior services provided by Republic. 
Nest pick ups on assigned days, leaving villages in the street, erratic alley 
cleanups, lack of local customer service representatives. All call centers are 
located out of state so there is no way to have concerns addressed locally in 
a timely manner. There is no field supervision of workers from Republic or 
Public Wprks that monitor to feel performances . Therefore, we are left to 
been for ourselves. Until we get an acceptable level of service no fee 
increases is justified. We are willing to dispute any charges of quality service 
put forth by Public Works.

Henry N Porter This is to correct my original submittal indication that my comment was for the 
Lennox GDD. MY COMMENT IS INTENDED FOR AGENDA ITEM #2, THE 
ATHENS/WOODCREST/OLIVITA GDD.                         
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